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Rumor wrong regarding Falls City safety 
(KLZA)--Despite a rumor to the contrary, there is no threat to safety at the Falls
City High School.

That statement is made Friday by High School Principal Gale Dunkhas.

Dunkhas, in a statement received by MSC News, says “there has been some
misinformation about student and staff safety” at the high school.

Saying that the safety of the students is a priority, Dunkhas, in the statement, says
the Falls City Police Department “will continue to have a presence in Falls City
Public School buildings."

Although there is no imminent danger, Dunkhas ends the statement by saying
that “all threats should be reported to administration.”
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